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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

To celebrate Easter and raise money at school, BAPA are organising an Easter Egg Hunt on 

Friday 22nd March. 

 

An Easter Egg Hunt will take place in Early Years Plaground commencing from 3.15pm and 

finishing at 5pm. This is a parent and child event so please collect your child/ren at their 

usual time and head over to Early Years Playground to enjoy the fun. 

. 

We are sure all the children will enjoy the hunt as well as craft activities for children to take 

part in, games and refreshments and snacks to purchase. The Ice cream Van will be 

visiting too! 

 

Take advantage of getting the kids fed with our Hotdog & Drink £2.50 ‘Meal Deal’. The 

meal deal (meat & vegetarian options) can be purchased by pre-order only via the 

following link https://bovingdon-primary-school-association.sumupstore.com  
Please note we will only sell a limited number of hot dogs without pre-order at the event so 

to avoid disappointment please place your order by 6pm Wednesday 20th March. 

 

As ever these events cannot go ahead without the amazing help from parent volunteers, 

if you can volunteer on this date for any amount of time, please contact 

bapaevents@gmail.com or message Hayley Miller 07957 663324   

  

The funds raised by BAPA are very important for the school as it helps to fund items that 

the school do not have the extra funds to purchase. We hope to see you there! 

 

 

Kind regards 

Hayley Miller 

Chair of BAPA 
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